
 
From: Ross Elliot [mailto:ross.elliot.b60u@statefarm.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2009 12:05 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Expansion of suitability obligations 

FINRA:  I am a licensed insurance and registered representative with State Farm as an agent in Buffalo, 
WY.  I urge you to not expand suitability requirements that do not involve securities.  More and more of 
my time is spent with requirements/rules/regulations and compliance.  I very much feel the insurance side 
of things is well-regulated.  Ross Elliot, CLU & ChFC 

 


